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-
NEXT MEETING SET FOR APRIL 25 CHAPTER ONE VOTES SCHOLARSHIP
FOR SUMMER PROGRAM IN GERMANY
Save the afternoon of Sunday,
April 25, 1976, for the next member- The Lincoln Public Schools are

ship get-together. We will be meeting
at the Welfare Society at 1430 N. 10th
Street. There is plenty of parking
behind the building and you may enter
at the door nearest this area,

Our speaker, Mrs. Margaret Ander-
son, will tell us about her recent
trips to Russia, illustrating her
presentation with slides. There will
also be a short business meeting and
a report on plans for our coming
convention in Denver. As usual, there
will be time for refreshments
and visiting.

Come and bring your friends and
prospective members. Please make a
special note of the time--1:30 P.M,.

615 D SURROUNDED BY NEW CARPET

If you had driven by headquarters
a couple of weeks ago you would have
seen a crew engaged in planting
zoysia plugs in the soil surrounding
headquarters. In a few more weeks
we expect to see the results of their
hard work.

In the crew were Harold and Jake
Bauer, Diffy Froscheiser, Jack Lofink,
Jake Younger, and Rudy Amen, who also

prepared the soil for the new planting.

Next time you drive by take a look
at the tulip bed which will be in full
bloom for the second time. The bulbs,
furnished by Jake Sinner, were planted
by Ed and Steve Schwartzkopf.

In a few weeks we will be looking

for a crew to set out flowering plants.

If you enjoy gardening here is your
chance to volunteer.

NEW GENEALOGY FORMS DUE

Call Ruth Nuss, 488-6181, if you
.ve questions about the new forms
\?nu will receive with Clues. She is
Chapter One Genealogy Chairman.

*

REMINDER :
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MEMBERSHIP MEETING, SUNDAY, APRIL 25,

sponsoring an exchange program which
will bring students from Germany to
Lincoln this spring. Students will
live with families while here and
learn about school, community, and
family life in our city. Mr. and Mrs.
Ferdinand Nuss and Adell, are among
the fortunate families and have a
student from Germany living with them.
In exchange, an equal number of
Lincoln students will be going to
Germany this summer for a like

experience. We are very pleased that
one of our members, Adell, will be in
that group.

Our chapter has agreed to provide
one scholarship of $250,00 to make it
possible for a student who could not
otherwise go be a part of this wonder-
ful exchange program. We want to
explain that Adell is going on her
own and that our contribution will be
given to another student. The student
who goes to Germany with our help will
report on this wonderful experience
next fall.

We hope that all our Lincoln Chapter
members will wish to help us raise the
funds for this scholarship. We have
the promise from one of our members
for matching funds.

If you would like to help, please
send your contribution to headquarters.
So far as we know this is a first for
AHSGR chapters and we will be very
proud to announce at the convention
that we are again #1 and taking the
lead in another very worthwhile project

Send your contribution now--any
amount, $1.00, $2.00, $5.00, or
whatever you wish. No amount is too
small. We must send in our check
very soon so please do not delay.
Address it to AHSGR, 615 D Street,
Lincoln, Nebraska 68502,
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1976, AT 1:30 P.M.



